
 

 

 
 
 
 

WALKER  TOWNSHIP  PLANNING  COMMISSION 
Monthly Meeting 
April 15, 2015  

 
 

 Members Present – Ronald Denker 
    Dennis Walizer 
    Daniel Mattern 

  
 Members Absent – John McCarthy 
    Nicholas Pelick 
    Gregory Poorman 
    William Workman 
 

 Guests -  None signed in  
  
 
 

  There were not enough members attending to have a quorum, so 
therefore, no business was officially conducted.  Zoning Officer Zimmerman informally 
discussed some items of the Junction House LDP; fence and/or tree screening, 
dumpster area, site lighting and designated parking spaces.   
 
 
 
         

Next Planning Commission meeting is Wednesday, May 20th @ 6:00pm  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

     
               


